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29 May 2017

Steven

By email: fyi-request-5761-111 5f56c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Steven
Information Request — Avondale laundromat fire

| refer to your request for the call-log and appliance response/movement information for the fire
that occurred at the laundromat premises at 10 Copsey Place, Avondale, on 20 April 2017.

Your request has been processed under the Official Information Act 1982 (OlA) and a decision
made to release information to you. The information you have asked for is contained in the
aftached SMS incident report for this fire.

Please note that some personal information has been redacted from the incident report in order
to protect the privacy of natural persons, in accordance with section 9(2)(a) of the OIA. The
New Zealand Fire Service Commission (NZFS) does not consider that this interest is
outweighed by other considerations which render it desirable, in the public interest, to make the
redacted information available.

If you are dissatisfied with the decision made on your request, you have the right to seek a
review through the Office of the Ombudsman in accordance with section 28(3) of the OIA.
Information about how to seek a review is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Finally, | note that this is one of several requests you have made in recent months for
information relating to incidents and appliance movements in the Auckland area. If you have a
particular interest in aspects of the NZFS’s operations, then it may be that there is a more
efficient way to provide you with that information than through a sequence of requests in
relation to specific incidents. Please let me know if that is something you would like to explore:

| can be contacted on 04 496 3720 or leigh.deuchars@fire.org.nz.

Yours sincerely

Leigh Deuchars
Director, Office of the Chief Executive
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